SGA Meeting Minutes
January 30th, 2018

At 7:03PM, the meeting commenced. Trent Griner led the invocation, and Kassie Jones led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Officer Reports:

Anna Katherine Drew, Secretary
Anna Katherine presented the minutes. The minutes passed as typed.
Anna Katherine reminded the body to continue submitting credits before they are due on April 17th. 
Anna Katherine announced on behalf of Marc McLendon that the Blood Assurance blood drive on February 21st and reminded clubs to sign up to volunteer for the event to receive an SGA credit. 
The SGA Prize of the Week went to Max Von Schmeling. 

Will Kenworthy, Vice President of Administration
Will informed the body that class officer nominations for Senior Treasurer and Freshman Secretary are still open. Morgan Thomas was nominated for Senior Treasurer. 
Will opened executive officer nominations to the body. He reminded the body that nominations would close February 6th at 8PM, campaigning would take place from February 6th-13th, voting would open February 13th at 8PM and close February 15th at 8PM. Elliette McElroy, JW Perry, and Trevor Doyle were nominated for Executive Treasurer. David Lindsey was nominated for Executive Secretary. Anna Katherine Drew and Adelia Weber were nominated for Executive Vice President of Service. Noah Beck and Nate Maiwald were nominated for Executive Vice President of Administration. Will Kenworthy and Maddie Jordan were nominated for Executive President. 
Will reminded class officers to stay after the meeting to discuss Mr. Berry.
Will Kenworthy gave his weekly weather report. Wednesday will have a high of 57 degrees and a low of 37 degrees with a 10% chance of rain.

Kassie Jones, President
Kassie told the body that if Will Kenworthy accepted his nomination for President, she would run the election. 
Kassie shared that the reallocation deadline is January 31st and showed the body where on VikingWeb to find the forms.
Kassie shared that a 2nd Annual Groundhog Day celebration would be taking place on February 2nd at 8:30AM, including prizes, games, coffee, etc.
Kassie announced that some changes had been made to the Dining Hall, in terms of arrangement and options for dietary restrictions and asked if the body had any questions or concerns with the changes. Ellen Summerlin shared that labeling the products offered would help. Trevor Doyle asked about the rearranging of the hummus bar, and Kassie said that a general rearranging of the Dining Hall was in the works. A member of the body asked if regular yogurt could return in addition to Greek yogurt, as well as inquiring about signage for veggie burgers. Momo Abdellatif asked if either ground beef or turkey could be a constant option in the Dining Hall. Kassie said she would talk to Fraser Pearson, Director of Dining Services, about the issue. Emanuel Hill asked if there could be more vegetarian options offered. Kassie said she believed that was the primary purpose of the Mongolian line, but would ask if there was anything else that could be done. A member of the body asked if there could be more vegan desserts offered. Kassie said there are vegan desserts, they just lack proper signage. Ellen asked if some kind of signage could be placed outside of the Dining Hall, so students could decide on eating there or not before having swiped their ID. Kassie said there is a sign when you walk in the Dining Hall. Jake Hager asked if we could dispense water in a different fashion for cleanliness’s sake. Kassie said she would ask. 
Kassie said she was in the process of discussing the possibility of having printers in residence halls with the IT department. 

Old Business
None.

New Business
Olivia Leviton asked why there were no longer trash and recycling bins in common areas in residence halls. Mr. Austin Drake responded that housekeeping became overwhelmed with the upkeep they required, so they were removed.

Class President Reports
Senior Class President Anna Walker had nothing to report.
Junior Class President Dominic Miller invited the body to join the Junior Class Officers February 1st for their event, Cereal and Speed Dating in Krannert 324. 
Sophomore Class President Bailey Dingley and Freshman Class President Noah Beck had nothing to report. 

Committee Reports
Will Kenworthy presented on behalf of the Academic Council and addressed the discussion of the International Business requirement to study abroad. He said that the requirement would be a seven day minimum, and that the requirement was passed by the Academic Council. 

Announcements
Leigh Hadaway announced that Colleges Against Cancer were having a purple out at the basketball games on February 4th and would be selling purple tees in Krannert from 11AM-1PM February 1st. 
Karolyn Olsen announced that KCAB would be hosting a Super Bowl Skate Night at Skater Zone on February 2nd from 11PM-1AM, as well as a Wheel of Fortune Game Night February 3rd at 8PM.
The In His Name Gospel Choir will hold a concert in the College Chapel on February 15th. 
Emanuel Hill announced that the Fine Arts Department would be hosting The Smoky Mountain Brass Quintet on February 1st at 7:30PM in the Ford Auditorium. 
Jessie Goodson announced that Easy Baked Improv would be holding their Welcome Back (To Black) Show February 1st at 9:30PM in the Evans Auditorium. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Olivia Leviton announced that SAVE would be showing the film From the Ashes on January 31st at 5:30PM in the McAllister Auditorium, and that the event is CE Credit approved. 
Matt Smith invited the body to American Chemical Society’s Valentine’s Day Dinner on February 14th.

Anna Walker, with a second from Dominic Miller, moved to adjourn at 7:30PM.



